
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 12th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

What a lovely first week back we have all had.  

The staff and children have thoroughly enjoyed 

our outdoor week activities, despite the dip in 

weather later in the week.  They have taken part 

in a variety of activities such as, den building, 

making worry dolls, observational drawing and 

pond dipping which was a particular favourite 

amongst the children. This approach to learning 

has really helped to settle the children back to 

school life and has had a very positive impact on 

rebuilding relationships with their peers.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for the amazing job you did of home 

schooling your children and supporting the school during such a difficult and long period of time.  

It has been a delight to have all the children back.  A big thank you too to all of the hardworking 

staff in our Saffron Green Team who have helped make the transition back for the children run 

as smoothly as possible under the current circumstances. 

 

Uniform for next week will be back to normal. Please visit our school website for a full list of    

uniform requirements. Due to the varied weather, please send your child to school everyday with 

a warm, waterproof coat.  May I also take this opportunity to remind you to send your child to 

school everyday with a labelled water bottle. 

 

We have met this week with our afterschool club providers and are working hard to ensure we 

are able to resume clubs for the Summer Term. Watch this space.  

 

Red nose day this year is being held on Friday 19th March, the theme is ‘Super Hero's’. 

The children and staff can to 

come to school wearing their su-

per hero costumes or red for a £1 

donation.  

 

We will continue to use the class 

emails as a form of communication 

between teacher and  

parent. 

 

Wishing you all a joyful, peaceful 

and safe weekend. 

Mrs Storey 
Headteacher  




